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Challenge, Creativity, Compassion: Create a pure heart in me – Psalm 51:10 

 

 

Cavendish Church of England Primary School Admission Arrangements 
 
In our school our Christian vision shapes all we do.   

 

Challenge, Creativity, Compassion: Create a pure heart in me – Psalm 51:10 

 

Our School Vision Statement reflects this commitment as children and staff are taught to 
challenge inequality, prejudice, bulling and harm; to respond with compassion and sensitivity 
to individual need and to respect the rights of all individuals to be safe and nurtured within 
God’s world. 
 
We encourage children to respond creatively to internal and external challenges in life, with 
compassion for others, including consideration for creation and the planet itself. Thus we 
show how to live justly and with a pure heart, reflecting the teachings of Jesus and God's 
love within our school environment. 
 
As such we are an inclusive educational setting and pride ourselves on our relationship with 
each family to ensure that every child’s needs are met.   
 
We are a small village school with a Christian ethos.  We admit up to 15 children per year 
group and children are educated in mixed year classes of two year groups after Foundation 
Stage.  We believe in working closely with families and local Pre-Schools and Nursery 
Settings to ensure a robust transition to school life.  We are able to offer a flexible approach 
to full or part time entry in September of Foundation Stage to reflect your child’s needs and 
each individual decision is reached following consultation with families wishes being 
paramount.   
 
For families with summer born children who wish to explore options available regarding year 
of entry, the school welcomes face to face meetings to fully explore the child’s needs and the 
school’s provision.   
 
We welcome visits and discussion with families to support the information gathering process 
to ensure families choose the best setting for their child.  We prefer to meet families 
individually and appointments can be made by telephoning the school office or through email 
contact details available on the school website. 
 
Should a year group be oversubscribed, we follow County Maintained Guidance for 
determining criteria and any subsequent appeals. 
 
As a Suffolk County Council Maintained School, we follow County Admissions Procedures 
including Appeals.  More information and the online application process is available at : 
www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions  
 

http://www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions

